CITY OF

Albuquerque

February 24,1998

Greg Krenik

Mark Goodwin & Associates
P.O. Box 90606

Albuquerque, New Mexico 87199

RE: DRAINAGE PLAN FOR WALGREENS @ LAS MARCADAS (C12-D002C1)
ENGINEER’S STAMP DATED 1/30/98

Dear Mr. Krenik:

Based on the information provided on your January 30,1998 submittal, the above referenced site
is approved for Site Development Plan for Building Permit.

Please be advised that prior to Building Permit release, the folle wirg items must be 22dressed:
1. Provide curb cuts on areas where the down spouts will dump into areas bound by curbs.

2. Include slopes on the plan drawing for all swales within the paved areas.

If I can be of further assistance, please feel free to contact me at 924-3 986.

C: Andrew Garcia Sincerely
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Good for You, Albuquerque!




